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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Tutor Report 
 
We are writing to inform you that your child’s Tutor Report is now visible on Go4Schools. 
 
You can access Go 4 Schools via the internet at: www.go4schools.com. When logging into Go4Schools please 
use the email address that you have supplied to school as a contact email and the password previously set. 
 
Please note that the Arthur Terry School does not use the Go 4 Schools App so you will not be able to access 
the system in this way. 
 
If you can’t remember your password, please reset this via the Go4Schools page. Should you have any issues 
accessing Go4Schools please email data-team@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk for assistance. 
 

When logged into Go4Schools please use the menu on the lefthand side of the screen to 
access ‘Reports’. You will then be able to view all reports published this academic year, 
including their most recent one – your child’s Tutor Report. 
 
Please select the ‘Year 11 Progress Report’. 
 
Your child’s report includes Attendance Information which shows their school attendance 
to-date, as well as their Behaviour Information which shows their behaviour points and 
finally, their Tutor’s comments. As a school we ask that students achieve at least 96% 
attendance. We recognise that for some this may be a challenging target, therefore we will 
provide additional support to students and their families to encourage excellent attendance. 
 
 

 
If you do have any queries regarding your child’s report, please contact enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk 
for attention of your child’s tutor. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
The Year 11 team 
Arthur Terry School 
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